
Ashley Village Council Meeting Minutes 
August 12,  2021 

 
The regular council meeting was called to order at 7:00 p.m. by President Ann Paksi. 
 
Roll call was taken with Ann Paksi, Mike Turner, Dave Foote, , Kristin Wilson, , Doug Schneider,  
Michelle Fitzpatrick-Clerk., , Absent:  Robert Studt, Mary Osborn-Treasurer Joel Zuker-DPW 
Supervisor. 
 
Visitors: Fahim Uddin – New owner of Ashley Care Center & Wallace Street Living – Mr. Uddin 
presented with information regarding new ownership and its plans for the facility. 
 
Sheila Keck – presented with the request to place a community Library Box in honor of her mother in the 
community.  After review and discussion Council gave approval.  
 
After review and discussion K. Wilson   made a motion to approve the 08/12/2021 amended agenda 
adding Snow Plow and Zoning to agenda.  Supported by  M. Turner. Motion carried.   
 
After review and discussion M. Turner  made a motion to accept the Council Meeting Minutes of 
07/15/21 as presented.  Supported by K. Wilson.  Motion carried. 
 
After review and discussion D. Schneider   made a motion to approve the check register/expenditures 
from July 16, 2021 – August 12, 2021.  Supported D. Foote  Motion carried.  
 
Old Business:  
 
Update plans for property next step is to talk with M-Dot with Pete Lorenz to bring back a revised plan. 
 
New Business:  
 
Fire Chief Slavik presented to council with a handout for Fire Authority Cost Projections and 10 year plan with 
addition of possible costs for new station. Council reviewed and discussed contract and gave K. Wilson approval to 
present contract changes to the next Fire Authority meeting. 
 
Trustee Foote stated that DPW Supervisor is working with the Gratiot County Parks & Rec to gather 
some figures for project funding. 
 
Trustee Foote brough request to seal coat the walking path . 
 
After review and discussion M. Turner motion to repair walking path with seal coating not exceed the 
cost of $4,000.  Supported by D. Schneider. Motion Carried.  
 
After review and discussion council approved  to move forward for the purchase of new snow plow as 
budgeted in this years budget. 
 
Trustee Foote requested a Zoning Committee meeting to discuss zoning ordinances.  
 
New council member that was sworn in and took the oath of office assumed their new positions as 
follows: Matthew Brzak. 
 
D. Schneider made motion to adjourn regular council meeting at 9:06pm.  Supported by K. Wilson.  
Motion Carried. 
 
 
_____________________________   __________________________________ 
Ann Paksi, Village President    Michelle Fitzpatrick, Village Clerk  


